SECU/ALDP Fellows for 2024-2025
The Provost's Office is pleased to announce the selection of the Southeastern Conference Academic Consortium (SECU) Academic Leadership Development Program (ALDP) Fellows for 2024-2025:
Dr. Alyson Adams, Professor and Director, School of Teaching and Learning, College of Education
Dr. Brian Harfe, Associate Dean, Senior Assistant Provost, and Professor, College of Liberal Arts and Sciences
Dr. Sarah Lynne, Associate Professor, Department of Family, Youth and Community Sciences, Institute for Food and Agricultural Sciences
Dr. Alina Zare, Associate Dean and Professor, Department of Electrical and Computer Engineering, Herbert Wertheim College of Engineering
The ALDP mission is to identify, develop, prepare, and advance faculty as academic leaders in and for the SEC universities. By providing the knowledge and skills necessary for academic leadership, the Program will assist in identifying and cultivating the next generation of leaders within the SEC institutions.
The UF 2024-2025 ALDP Fellows will participate in workshops with other SECU/ALDP Fellows at the University of Arkansas, October 15-18, 2023, and the University of Mississippi on February 21-23, 2024.  In addition, UF’s Fellows will participate in local leadership initiatives that will familiarize them with UF’s organizational structure and relationship to other state and regional institutions.
The Fellows’ participation in this prestigious program will further enhance and support UF's educational and research missions, and be an important career development opportunity for these talented faculty.
Submitted by Chris Hass, Associate Provost for Academic and Faculty Affairs

